
Cinema morning in KS1 

Dear Parents/carers 

As you know we have been learning about dinosaurs this half term.  We have been 

using the story from the movie ‘The Good Dinosaur’ to support our writing. 

We would like to have a cinema experience to watch the movie on Tuesday 16th 

July, in the last week. 

The movie is rated PG.  Can you speak to your child’s teacher if you are not happy 

for your child to take part in the cinema morning or have any concerns?   

We would also like to ask if you could contribute 50p towards us purchasing popcorn 

and drinks for the event. 

 

Thank you 

Miss D Tullett (KS1 Phase Leader) 
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